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Public Invited to Celebrate Completed 
Improvements at Fire Station No. 14 

WHO:  The City of El Paso and the El Paso Fire Department 

WHAT:  Ribbon Cutting for Fire Station No. 14 Improvement Project 

WHEN:  10:30 a.m. Wednesday, March 26, 2025 

WHERE:  6300 Delta Drive 

The City of El Paso and the El Paso Fire Department invite the public to 
celebrate the completion of renovations at Fire Station No. 14, located at 
6300 Delta Drive in the Mission Valley. 

The $1.2 million investment strengthens fire protection and emergency 
response services for the surrounding community. The project was funded 
through the 2019 Public Safety Bond Program, approved by voters, and 
managed by the City’s Capital Improvement Department. 

Key improvements to the station include: 
 Renovations to both the interior and exterior of the facility 
 Upgraded HVAC, electrical, and plumbing systems 
 Site enhancements including parking lot improvements, 

landscaping, and new fencing 
 Installation of new bay doors for emergency vehicles 

The City and the El Paso Fire Department thank the community for its 
continued support in advancing public safety infrastructure and ensuring 
first responders have the tools they need to protect and serve El Paso 
residents. 
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